
Update on Generalization of ACP to Helpers

As informed earlier we are in the process of filing an OA for generalizing the 
benefit of OA 1949/2012 for granting the benefit of ACP to Helpers in the scale 
of Technicians. The OA is prepared and shall be filed by the end of this Month.

We once again caution all of our Helper Members against filing any Case on 
Individual basis. It can complicate the issue. 

We also caution that Central Office shall not tolerate any efforts of collecting 
money from innocent Member by sensitizing them. Any such effort shall invite 
disciplinary action.

Central Office


